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October 12, 1970 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: 

FROM: 

SUBJECT: 

National Chicano Advisory Committee 

John Florez 

Grace Olivarez 

Advisory Council Mee·:ing 

We have selected the Roadway Inn, near the airport 

in Phoenix as the site for our next Advisory Council 

meeting. We would like to begin with a luncheon on 

Friday, October 30 around 1 p.m. {but no later than 

2 p.m.) and discuss after lunch the results of the 

·october 20th Foundation meeting in New York. 

As U:sual, a happy hour around 6 p.m., dinner afterwards 

and begin a review of the documents we mailed to you. 

Saturday, October 31, we will begin with breakfas~ 

around 8:30 a.m., and finish discussing the National 

Urban Coalition - Report on National Priorities. I 

urge you to schedule your return trip around 12 or 

1 p.m. 

Ther,e will be no luncheon on Saturday and the Agenda 

of course, is subject to change. Because of tax reform 

legislation, we are asking you to request your a.irplane 

ticket in writing immediately. If we have not heard' from 

you by October 27, we will ·assume that you are not attend-

ing. Please do not take the date October 27 as the day 

that you will use to report because by then, it will be 

too late to process more than two requests for prepaid 

tickets. 

Again, let me urge you, if you have not already done so 

to notify us in writing that you will attend the meeting. 
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October 14, 1970 

Dear Dr. Garcia: 

In the two weeks since I became Chairman of the 
National Urban Coalition, I've been highly gratified 
by the expressions of support and the dedication to 
Coalition objectives on the part of the Steering 
Committee, Executive Committee, and members of the 
staff. 

Now that Jack Vaughn, former Director of the Peace 
Corps, has joined us as President, in charge of 
day-to-day operations, the team has been greatly 
strengthened. Carl Holman has been designated 
Senior Vice President for Policy and Program 
Development and will continue to serve as Chairman 
of the Policy Committee. Peter Libassi will be 
Special Assistant to the Chairman. 

I look forward to seeing you at.the Steering Committee 
meeting on November 23 and I want you to know how 
much I'll be counting on your counsel and guidance 
to help us move in the right direction and with the 
right thrust. 

With best regards. 

Hector P. Garcia, M.D. 
1314 Bright Street 

at Morgan Avenue 

Sincerely, 

/~/ 

Corpus Christi, Texas 78405 


